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Robert D. Meehan
Director - Regulatory NH

Co FIDENTIAL 770 Elm Street, 1st Floor

communications MATERIAL Manchester, NH 03101
~CO FILE

June 3,2015

Debra A. Howland •JPIJG J~J~O.3 ‘15 pti 3t37
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC - Revision to NHPUC
Tariff No. 3 (Switched Access Services)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On May 28, 2015 Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC d/b/a FairPoint
Communications-NNE (“FairPoint”) filed a revision to NHPUC TariffNo. 3 together with
supporting work papers for which FairPoint sought confidential treatment. On June 3, 2015 the
Commission advised the confidential filing made on May 28 was not complete under Puc
202.05, 203.02 and 203.08, rejected the filing and directed FairPoint to resubmit a complete
confidential filing. By this letter FairPoint wishes to withdraw the work papers included in its
May 28 filing and to submit a complete confidential filing together with a motion seeking
confidential treatment of certain information in the un-redacted work paper.

Enclosed please find a redacted (public) version of the work paper and seven copies of the un
redacted (confidential) version of the work paper together with an original plus six copies of a
motion seeking confidential treatment of certain information contained in the work paper.

As indicated in the accompanying motion, the work paper submitted herewith includes
information that has been marked “CONFIDENTIAL” and is being submitted pursuant to RSA
91-A: 5. FairPoint Communications represents that the materials marked “CONFIDENTIAL”
pertain to the provision of competitive services; set forth trade secrets or other proprietary and
confidential information falling within the scope of RSA 91 -A:5; and are not general public
knowledge or published elsewhere.

Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your stamp of receipt.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 603-656-
8116 or via email at robert.meehan@fairpoint.com.

Thank you.

Best regards,

D ,~7-~-4~’
Robert D. Meehan

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


